Dear Parent or Guardian,

Please take a few minutes to complete this survey. PLEASE ONLY FILL OUT ONE SURVEY PER FAMILY. The
responses will be used to improve next year’s parent involvement program. If you have questions about
the survey or parent involvement at:

Vincent Elementary School, please contact Wes Davies, wes.davies@clearviewshools.org, 440-233-7113

Durling Middle School, please contact, Laura Manning, laura.manning@clearviewschools.org, 400-233-
6869

Clearview High School, please contact, Noeleen Rothacker, noeleen.rothacker@clearviewschools.org,
440-233-6113

1. Do you feel welcome in your child’s school? () Yes () No

2. Does your school encourage you to be involved in your child’s education? (OYes (O No

3. Did you participate in any of the following activities offered so far this year? (check all that apply)
(O Open House/Orientation

(O PTO Programs/Meetings

(O Volunteering in the school

(O Parent-Teacher Conferences

(O Complete Parent Involvement Policy/School Compact forms in the first day packet

List any additional activities that you would like to see offered:

4. What is the best way for the school to share information about school activities with you?
PLEASE CHOOSE ONLY 1

(O Telephone Call-Out System

O E-mail:

(O Notes Home

(O Other: please specify



mailto:wes.davies@clearviewshools.org
mailto:noeleen.rothacker@clearviewschools.org

5. Check any of the following that would help you attend school activities:
(O Morning Meetings (O Eventreminders () Afternoon Meetings

(O Other: Please specify: (O Evening Meetings

6. Do you know what your child should be able to do in reading and math at his/her grade level?

OYes (ONo

7. Do you understand your child’s report cards and test scores? () Yes (O No

Additional Comments or Suggestions for change:

Return this survey to your child’s school. School staff please send a copy to Mrs. V. Timko, Curriculum
Director.



